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AnaCap Financial Europe S.A. SICAV-RAIF (”AFE” or the “Company”) will be participating in the 

Morgan Stanley Leveraged Finance Conference on 19 April 2018, following the release of the 

financial results of the Portfolio Business and AFE, combined for the twelve months ended 31 

December 2017 on 17 April 2018. 

Justin Sulger, Head of Credit at AnaCap Financial Partners and Chris Ross-Roberts, CFO of 

AnaCap Financial Europe, will be presenting a summary of the recently released 2017 results as 

well as an update on AFE’s Strategic Outlook and Pipeline during the Conference at the 

Rosewood Hotel in London. The materials presented in the Conference will be made available in 

AFE’s website shortly thereafter. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

info@anacapfe.com  

+44 20 7070 5263 
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